Howdy from MJ Ranch!                                                  Saturday, Nov. 1, 2014  







     (Updated the 1st of each month)
Brrrr, got down right cold last night…down to 27 here.   We hurried up and picked green tomatoes and peppers and brought in a few plants that I wanted to over-winter.   Also cut some sage to hang and dry in the house.   Guess we need to start getting out that cold weather gear!   October has been a busy month for us.  We hauled all of our market beeves,  for customers, to the processor in DeSoto.  We still have 5 left to process for us to get us through the winter…to be used for fresh-frozen cuts here at the Ranch.   Keep watching this update to know if we are running out or having any specials!
WHAT’S UP WITH THE BEEF: 
Five of our momma cows are yet to have their calves.  Hope they get here before the snow flies.  Our “list” for bulk beef (meaning ¼’s,  ½’s & wholes)  continues to grow for next year.  We were sold out of bulk beef in March of 2014 so, if you are wanting beef in bulk for 2015, contact us any time to be added to that list.  At this time being on the list is not a binding commitment.   This is how it works:    

1. Early in 2015, when I get my wits about me, I will contact you to confirm that it is still your intention to get a ¼, ½ or whole in the Fall.

2. I will ask you to go ahead and send us $100 deposit at that time.   That pretty well “nails it down”.  We’ll need your address & phone #.
3. In Sept. (2015) I will contact you via email or phone and tell you exactly when your beef will be hauled to Steves, our processor, in DeSoto, KS.  

4. The day after we haul your beef, we will mail you a letter telling you exactly what to do next.   With the letter will be our invoice, showing how much you owe us, and Steves’ card with the  # of your beef on it.  The letter will tell you when to call Steves to tell them how you want your beef cut up, who to talk with and on what days to call.  You will pick your beef up from Steves and pay them for the processing when you pick it up.  
FRESH-FROZEN CUTS AT THE RANCH: We DO now have fresh-frozen cuts in our freezer and customers are coming regularly.   Just sold out of filets today but will be getting more in.   Should have all of the other cuts.  We still have some liver that we want to go ahead and move….nothing wrong with it…got it in June so it isn’t as fresh as what we are getting in…will sell for $2/lb. to the first ones who ask for it.  We keep our freezers at  -5 degrees so all of our beef should last for a good year, at least.  

EGGS:  We have more egg customers now so, should you want several doz. eggs, be sure you check, to see if we have enough, before you come out.  These eggs are medium to large.  Our chickens are always outside & fed non GMO feed.  $3/doz.
(Also have kefir grains that I will be happy to share with anyone!)
Stay well, eat healthy, and COME SEE US!  (! 
Joyce & Mel                

785-865-2503 or e-mail MJRanch66044@gmail.com; Joyce’s cell:  785-766-5226; Mel’s cell:  785-766-2776
